Village Of Manley Board of Trustees Special Meeting December 9, 2015

The Special Meeting of the Village of Manley Board of Trustees was called to order on December 9, 2015 by Chairman Betty Meyer at 7:04 PM at the Manley Community Center. Roll call was taken and members present were Betty Meyer, Mickey Dalton, Tim Glas, and Denise Swenson, along with Clerk Jolene Dalton. Member absent was Dawn Holdorf. Notice of this meeting was posted on our website and in the bulletin boards on the Fire House & Post Office.

After discussion, TGlas moved & BMeyer seconded that we table any action on the building permit submitted by Matt Macke for 211 Broadway Street until the Special Meeting called for Wednesday, December 30, 2015 at 7:00 PM. Motion carried.

A building permit has been submitted by Ken Jones for a 20'x 30' stick frame addition to his house at 8653 South 160 Street. MDalton moved & TGlas seconded that we approve this permit. Motion carried.

Adjournment	TGlas moved & DSwenson seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 PM. Motion	n carried.
Jolene Dalton Village Clerk	1 1	

^{*}Copies of the minutes and reports are on file at the Manley Village Office and are available for review upon request. Minutes of the meeting can also be viewed at www.manleyne.com.

^{*}In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, disability, marital or familiar status. (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs.)